
Kindergarten Connection – June 2019 
 

It is hard to believe that June is here already. It has been an amazing year full of learning and 
making friends. 

Chicks! 

We are learning about the life cycle of chicks.  The children helped place fertilized eggs in the 
incubator in our classroom and we will, with great anticipation, patiently see what happens in 
the next month. 

Class trip 

Our trip to Safari Niagara is Wednesday June 12th.  Thank you again to all the parents who are 
able to help out. We could not have this kind of great learning experience without your 
willingness to accompany us. Our classroom door will be open at 8:50 so that students can use 
the bathroom.  The busses will be leaving shortly after 9:00. Please pack a hat, sunscreen, a 
lunch, accessible snacks and a water bottle for your child. Just a reminder that we will be back 
to the school by approx. 5:00 p.m. 

SK Celebration 

The Senior Kindergarten celebration will be on Tuesday, June 25th at 9:15 am. Please sign in at 
the office at 9:10 and come straight to our classroom. Our celebration will take approximately 1 
hour and light refreshments will be available afterwards. Please let us know if you can provide 
treats for this special celebration. Parents, grandparents etc. are welcome! 

Take-home readers 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the take-home reading program.  We will be 
sending home books for a couple more weeks and then winding down for the summer.  Please 
continue to read with your child over the summer. Dr. Seuss books are excellent for learning 
sight words and are fun to read. 

Dates to remember: 

 Safari Niagara trip:  June 12th 
 SK Celebration: June 25th at 9:15 am 
 Last day of school:  Thursday, June 29th 

 

Have a fun and safe summer!!! 

Mrs. H. Coon 
Ms. J. Walsh 


